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19th May, 1943
Dear Miss kfiaeuﬂe,M.m )

si +
and Torguay

I am most grateful to yocu for your
timely help in lending the photographs and
books for use in connection with the
Ministry of Health Nursing Lxhibitions.

I am sure that they will arouse
great interest and I assure you that they
will be carefully returned to you as soon
as possible after the Exhibition.

With many thanks,
Yours sincerely,

ﬁp'H'W;

Regicnal Nursing Officer.
b7
Miss A.SJddonihouse,
Secretary,
Bedford College for Women
(University of London ),
Regents Xark,
LondonelNeWele



